
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 11th February 2025 
 

Year 9 Parent’s Evening 
Thursday 27th February 2025 4.30pm to 6.30pm 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our forthcoming Year 9 Options/Parents Evening on Thursday 27th February 
between 4.30pm and 6.30pm. 
 
This evening is an important event in the Year 9 Calendar which will give parents and students the 
opportunity to understand the outcomes of the recent assessment weeks. This will help to inform your 
child’s choices in the upcoming GCSE option choice form, details of which are in the options information 
packs. 
 
The evening will consist of individual one to one meetings with class teachers and we hope you take this 
opportunity to further develop and enhance the communication with the school to maximise your child’s 
opportunities here at City Academy. 
 
If your child has a SEND need and you would like to discuss this with the SENDCo on the evening, please 
email Mr Parkes separately to arrange a time: sparkes@corecity.academy - this will avoid any unnecessary 
waiting time. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the Options/Parents Evening, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school reception on 0121 729 7100 or email nnazar@corecity.academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N. Nazar 

 
N. Nazar 
Head of Year 9 
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